
2024 Application for 

ROOT - WILSON - KIRKLAND SCHOLARSHIP 

First Lutheran Church, Ottumwa, IA 
 

“From everyone who has been given much, much will be expected; and from the one 

who has been entrusted with much, much more will be asked.” 

 Luke 12:48 . 

 

This scholarship will be reserved for members of First Lutheran church and are 

undergraduate or a Seminary student. All applicants must fulfill the following 

requirements between May of 2023 and April 15 of 2024.  

1. The minimum number of Sundays for in-person worship attendance is 6 Sundays as 

follows:  
 

2. Students attending a school out of town are required to attend a Christian church 

near your school a minimum of 2 times. This must be verified with a bulletin or some 

type of documentation from the church(es) you attend. Send bulletins or picture 

of to the attention of the youth coordinator at geri@firstlutheranottumwa.com. If 

you are not able to attend church at your school you can add those 2 times to 

the 4 required at First Lutheran, making your attendance 6 times between May 1, 

2023 and April 15, 2024. 
 

3. You must still attend, in person, First Lutheran a minimum of 4 times during this 

school year. Students attending a school in Ottumwa are required to attend First 

Lutheran a minimum of 6 times during this school year.  
 

4. Current high school seniors must attend First Lutheran a minimum of 6 times 

between May of 2022 and April 30 of 2023 to be eligible for the 2023-24 school 

year. 
 

5.  You – the student – must be on record for giving an offering during this time period.  

 

NAME OF APPLICANT________________________________DATE OF BIRTH__________________ 

HOME ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS_______________________________PHONE NUMBER_______________________ 

NAME OF PARENTS OR GUARDIAN____________________________________________________ 

OCCUPATIONS______________________________________________________________________ 

DATE OF HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION_________NAME OF SCHOOL_____________________ 

IN WHAT CHURCH ACTIVITIES HAVE YOU BEEN ENGAGED? (PAST AND PRESENT) 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

WHAT CHURCH DO YOU ATTEND WHEN YOU ARE IN COLLEGE__________________________ 

WHAT COLLEGE DO YOU PLAN TO ATTEND AND WHEN? _______________________________ 

HAVE YOU CHOSEN A MAJOR? __________IF SO, WHAT? _______________________________ 

ARE YOU PRESENTLY ATTENDING COLLEGE? __________ 

NAME OF COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY _________________________________________  

-CONTINUE ON BACK OF PAGE- 

mailto:geri@firstlutheranottumwa.com


CURRENT LEVEL OF COMPLETED EDUCATION: _________________________________________  

HAVE YOU PREVIOUSLY BEEN AWARDED THE MABEL ROOT-PAT WILSON SCHOLARSHIP? IF 

YES, STATE EACH YEAR YOU RECEIVED IT: ______________________________________________  

WHAT WORK EXPERIENCE HAVE YOU HAD? 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

WHAT ARE YOUR YEARLY COLLEGE EXPENSES (Room, Board, and Tuition) 

______________________ WHAT FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE WILL YOU RECEIVE IN THE WAY OF 

OTHER SCHOLARSHIPS, 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

GRANTS, ETC.? 

___________________________________________________________________________________  

 

PLEASE WRITE AT LEAST A PARAGRAPH AS TO WHY YOU SHOULD RECEIVE THIS 

SCHOLARSHIP. (ATTACH YOUR PAPER TO THIS APPLICATION FORM.) As indicated in the Pat 

- Wilson - Kirkland Trust, if you are selected to receive this scholarship, you are encouraged 

to replenish this fund as you are able so that future applicants can also receive this 

benefit.  

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM AND ANY ATTACHMENTS TO THE FIRST LUTHERAN CHURCH 

OFFICE, OR EMAIL TO geri@firstlutheranottumwa.com TO THE ATTENTION OF THE 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE BY April 15, 2024 


